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We are here to serve you!!!
June 15, 2020
During this nationwide health crisis and how we respond to and help slow the spread of COVID-19, and in both the honor of transparency and the privacy of others, we have noted a positive case amongst City of Marion employees and have therefore, closed City Hall until further notice while testing and monitoring of additional employees take place. Please note that we have taken and will continue to take safety measures and precautionary/disinfecting steps to ensure the health, and well-being of our citizens, employees, and all whom we serve. In an effort to slow the spread of COVID-19 we will continue teleworking and serving the public using guidelines outlined by the CDC, the Alabama Department of Public Health, and the City of Marion’s governing body. Shall you have questions or concerns regarding city services please contact the following numbers:

Police, fire, & emergency services dial: 911 or 334-628-2442 or 334-683-9071.
For water billing and payments please use our self-service options @:
1-844-278-9217 or www.cityofmarional.org ; 334-683-2480.
Garbage, street, and general government services such as license, permits, HR, risk management, and other services: 334-683-6545 or 334-683-6928.
Court: 334-683-8969
Nutrient Site: 334-683-6818
Please note: The City Council Meeting scheduled for Monday, June 15, 2020 has been postpone.
Once normal onsite/business hours resume, we will update the public accordingly. 

